
02/10/2020 

MISS Lydia Chitnis 
6 - 69 Sydney RD 
Manlyy NSW 2095 
lydiachitnis@hotmail.co.uk 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Strongly oppose the lighting proposal for John Fisher playing fields.

There are sufficient lit playing fields already that often sit empty. It is important to keep some 
areas unlit to stop light pollution being absolutely awful and noise pollution especially for local 
residents!

Traffic is already a problem and with people travelling from as far s Mosman and Moore Park to 
use the facilities it will further cause problems with congestion. I think it is unfair that people in 
the Mosmand and Moore park area can even contribute to the submissions when they are not 
in our LGA!

Strongly oppose.
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